

April 1, 2015

Mr. Ari Z. Cohn Program Officer FIRE 170 South Independence Mall, Suite 510 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Sent via e-mail

Dear Mr. Cohn:

President Knapp has received your letter and appreciates the importance of freedom of expression in university life. The George Washington University is following a protocol for responding to incidents like the one detailed in your letter. The established process is outlined in the GW Student Code of Conduct.

We cannot comment on the specifics of the student's case due to privacy protections.

Sincerely,

Lorraine A. Voles

Vice President for External Relations